South Asia Media Fellowship by APN

Dear colleagues, 

The APN is offering an opportunity for young journalists and broadcasters from Bangladesh, Bhutan, India, Maldives, Nepal, Pakistan, or Sri Lanka to participate in a "media visit" to one of our project sites in Sri Lanka and develop stories as a result of the visit and discussions with stakeholders. 

The event is themed "Home Garden Systems in the face of Climate Change" and will be held from 12-15 July 2016 in Kandy, Sri Lanka. 

For more information on the criteria and how to apply, please refer to the announcement below or visit https://www.apn-gcr.org/events/2016/samv/. 

The deadline for application is 15 May 2016. 

Thank you for sharing this announcement to interested persons in your network. 

